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The board of SKRVŠ, on behalf of the Council of Higher Education Institutions, as the broadest body of 
representation of Czech universities, indignantly condemns the Russian aggression on the territory of the 
sovereign state of Ukraine and the resulting gross destabilization of the entire European area. Referring to 
the historical experience of the Czech Republic in 1939, when the demonstration of university students in 
defense of state sovereignty caused severe repression by the aggressor and long-term destructive impact 
on the academic environment as such, calls on all its members to support Ukrainian university students, 
teachers and researchers as quickly and effectively as possible.


